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Axtell principal named for 2023-24 school year 
(KMZA)--Gay Frazee will serve as principal at the Axtell Public Schools for the
2023-24 school year.

The Prairie Hills USD 113 Board of Education gave their approval following an
executive session Monday evening.

Frazee has been serving as interim principal at the school since September 19 of
this year. She was named to the position following the resignation of former
principal Alana Seddon.

Frazee is a lifelong member of the Summerfield community. She taught at the
Marysville schools for 29 years as a family and consumer science teacher.
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